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Aerial Lift Bridge to drop to one lane of vehicular traffic during maintenance work

[Duluth, MN] Due to routine maintenance work starting tomorrow through June 18, vehicular traffic will drop to one lane
intermittently throughout the project. When traffic drops to one lane, traffic flow will be controlled by traffic signals at the bridge.
The project is expected to take two weeks if there are no unforeseen problems. Traffic will be fully restored this weekend to
accommodate a large volume of vehicles. During the weekdays, work is expected to occur between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and
3:30 p.m.

Sidewalk use may also be impacted by the project. However, one sidewalk will always be open to pedestrian traffic while work
is being done.

The Aerial Lift Bridge has maintenance projects that take place throughout the year. Last year the City upgraded the lights on
the Bridge to LED lights, in addition to smaller routine tasks that help with bridge communications and safety initiatives.
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